
 

 

December 14, 2023  
 
Stephen Moeller 
RioVation 
6629A W Gulf to Lake Hwy 
Crystal River, FL 34429 
 
Dear Stephen Moeller, 
 
The Georgia Department of Public Health, Environmental Health Section, has received your product 
information concerning the Biomaze™ equipment manufactured by RioVation, Inc.  We have concluded 
your product, if used as demonstrated in your installation manual, will cause no harm to existing systems.  
We will, therefore, consider your product an additive to existing on-site sewage management systems.    
 
If RioVation choses to market the Biomaze™ system as an additive in Georgia, the Department of Public 
Health requests the following protocol to be followed: 
 

1) For record keeping, notification of all Biomaze™ system installations shall be provided to the 
local county health department including property owner name, address, phone number, and date 
of installation. 

2) Installation of the Biomaze™ system shall be performed by a DPH certified septic tank 
contractor, authorized and trained by RioVation on installation procedures. 

3) Any alterations and/or additions to the components of a septic tank shall be permitted and 
inspected by the local county health department.  This includes, but is not limited to: installation 
of risers, alterations to the inlet tee and/or conveyance piping. 

       
If you have any questions, please contact us at (404) 657-6534. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas Vanderboom 
Director, Land Use Program 
DPH/Environmental Health Section 
 
Cc: Environmental Health District Directors 

 

 
 
 


